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By Dr. Louise Dufour-Zavala
Broiler Vaccination Survey Trends

Our Georgia broiler vaccination data for 2021 (winter program) is hot off the press!

Here are some interesting trends we have found since 2016:

You can view it on our website using the link below. 

https://www.gapoultrylab.org/resources/vaccination-survey/

https://www.gapoultrylab.org/resources/vaccination-survey/


ABOVE: Fallon Cawthon, a
senior at Emmanuel College,
interned with us August 4-10th.
She enjoyed learning about the
technical side, and she also did
field work through our NPIP
department. 

LEFT: We enjoyed having the University of
North Georgia Leadership group come
tour the lab August 12th. 

BELOW: Members of the UGA Poultry
Science Department along with UGA
architects visited the lab August 6th.

RIGHT: Cara Ann, a member of
our NPIP Field Services team,

brought her family in to tour the
lab August 4th..

ABOVE & LEFT: We enjoyed sharing
about our role within the industry with
two groups of 8th graders from North
Hall Middle School this August.

ABOVE: UGA
student, Sudeer
Yadav, and Dr.
Dibesh
Karmacharya from
Nepal stopped by
to tour the lab
August 30th. 

ABOVE: David Bleth brought 2 Poultry
Science students to tour the lab August 6th. 


